
Newsline 
St Andrew’s Church, Cheadle Road, Cheadle Hulme SK8 5ET 

12th November 2017                 Remembrance Sunday 

Welcome to St Andrews, please join us for refreshments after the services 

13 M 10am-1pm Way In Café open 

  7pm Prayer meeting in crèche room 

  Christianity Explored at the Vicarage 8pm 

14 Tu 2.15pm  Ladies Fellowship meet in the Coffee Lounge 

  7.30pm Choir practice in church 

16 Th 9am Little ‘Rews, 11am Mini ‘Rews in the hall 

17 F 5.30pm K@StA   

  NxtStop going to The Message ‘Higher Manchester’ by coach 

18 Sa 10am-3pm Model Railway Extravaganza in church 

Diary for the week ahead 
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Christopher Hobbs 0161 291 9134   christopher.hobbs@blueyonder.co.uk 

Anthony Barnshaw 0161 485 1154   anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

St Andrew’s Church Office 0161 485 2648 

Email: admin@standrewscheadlehulme.org.uk 

Websites: www.emmanuelch.co.uk 

www.standrewscheadlehulme.org.uk 

Wednesday 22nd November  

Do join the 

DAY OF PRAYER 

for our church and parish.  

Come to St Andrew’s Church  

any time between 10am-12noon  

or 1-3pm. In the evening we will 

have an informal time of worship 

and quiet reflective individual 

prayer for the wider issues in  

the world, 8-9pm. 

This Sunday  Next Sunday (19 November) 

9.15am    BCP Communion 

10.45am  All Age Remembrance 

6.30pm   Evening Service 

10.45am  Morning Service 

6.30pm   Holy Communion   

Parish Weekend Away  
at Prince of Wales Hotel, 

Southport  

7th-9th September 2018  
Save the date, brochures 

coming soon. 

Saturday 
18th November 

10am-3pm 

The next  

Churches Together 

Prayer and Praise  

Meeting 
is at St Ann's on Monday 

20th November  

starting at 

7.00pm 

Everyone is  

welcome 

St Andrew’s Thanksgiving Day 

Sunday 26th November 
Please collect your letter about Thanksgiving Day from the 

table at the back of church. If you are not on the  

Electoral Roll, please take an un-named letter. 

Sunday morning  

Children's groups  

Crèche for 0-3yrs in the lounge behind 

the sound desk. 4-7yrs group and  

a 8-11yrs group meet in the hall and  

a 11-14yrs group in the coffee lounge.  



CHRISTMAS CHOIR 

If you would like to join the  

choir for Christmas, please speak to 

Margaret. You will have opportu-

nity to learn the pieces, so the  

ability to read music is not essential. 

The planned practices are below, 

though nobody is expected to be at 

them all. Any extras could be  

arranged as a 1-2-1 with Margaret. 
 

Tues 14 Nov 7.30-9.00pm  

(preliminary note-bash) 

Wed 22 Nov Choir practice 6-7.30pm 

(before day of prayer meeting 8-9pm) 

Tues 28 Nov 7.30-9.00 Choir practice 

Fri 1
 
Dec 8.30-9.30 Extra note bash  

Tues 5 Dec 7.30-9.00 Choir practice 

Fri 15 Dec
  
8.30-9.30 if needed 

Sun 17 Dec 4.30-5.30 run-through 

‘Faithful & Flourishing’ 
MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER  

A discussion around living Biblically 

in a sexually liberal culture. 

At Holy Trinity Platt, speakers  

include  Bishop Keith Sinclair,  

2 SESSIONS: 1.30-4.30pm  

& 7.30-9.30pm Mondays 8pm at the Vicarage 

See Christopher for details  

News from JP in Japan 
Thanks for your prayers for my 

friend Peter, he has had the sur-

gery to remove the tumour , 6 Nov 

and praise the Lord, they won’t be 

opening his head but it will be 

done through his nose. His family 

have arrived to spend this chal-

lenging time with him. Please pray 

that the surgery goes well, for a 

quick recovery and that the  

tumour won’t grow back. 

My friend Lauren Horii is a Christian 

singer song writer and the daugh-

ter of Arthur Holland. She wrote a 

song called OMG (Oh my God) 

because this is so often misused in 

Japan, so she wanted to write a 

positive song about it. 

In August she asked me to help 

with the choreography, our dance 

crew “New†Creature” helped her 

with the music video production 

which was released to YouTube 

and will the single will be out on  

8 Nov. Have a look, enjoy and 

please share. https://

www.youtube.com/watch?

v=KNorgys2bKo&sns=fb 

POLICE SURGERY 
The next one will be on Monday  

27th November 5.45-6.45pm 

in the Church foyer 

The Way In 

Church Café 

open on Mondays 

10am until 1pm 

Café church 26th November with Chris Goswami 
Chris is a part-time associate minister at Lymm Baptist church. 

He is married to Alison and has 3 daughters. Chris was recently  

ordained after being called to ministry in mid-life. He regularly 

blogs on issues of Christian discipleship at www.7minutes.net.  

Chris also works part-time for a Silicon Valley company having 

worked in technology for over 25 years initially as software engi-

neer and currently as Director of Marketing and Communications. 

The dual role keeping him rooted in everyday work life. 

PRAYER POINTS FROM AROUND THE WORLD 
Prayer Item1 Changing weather patterns have led herders in West Africa 

to adapt their migration patterns to find grazing land for their livestock. In 

Nigeria this has led to conflict over resources between herders and local 

communities harvesting their crops. Please pray for peace between differ-

ent groups and that local communities will harvest sufficient produce for the 

year. 

Prayer Item 2 Please pray for people in Somaliland who have lost every-

thing as a result of the severe drought. Over 3 million people are in urgent 

need of humanitarian assistance. Pray for wisdom, strength and continued 

compassion for Tearfund's partner staff as they deliver emergency pro-

grammes to reach those in most need. 

Prayer Item 3 The situation in Yemen remains the worst humanitarian crisis 

in the world and one of the most under-resourced responses. There is a lack 

of food, safe drinking water and healthcare. Praise God for Tearfund's com-

mitted partners on the ground and pray for continued strength, energy and 

safety.  

www.tearfund.org.uk 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FILLED SHOEBOXES 

Samaritan’s Purse have been in contact to say they have a special website for 

those who want to send a shoebox on line. “Easy to do on your mobile or  

tablet with just a few swipes or clicks. Select the gifts you want us to pack,  

personalise it with a message and photo, make your payment and we will pack 

and send your shoebox for you. Or you can select a pre-packed shoebox gift, 

which is even quicker. #5MinuteMiracle. This year Samaritan’s Purse are sending 

shoeboxes packed online to children in Moldova and the goal is to 

reach at least 10,000 children with a gift-filled shoebox. You can 

make a difference this year - to a child who has nothing, your act of 

love means everything.” see their website: 

https://shoeboxonline.samaritans-purse.org.uk/ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KNorgys2bKo&sns=fb
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KNorgys2bKo&sns=fb
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KNorgys2bKo&sns=fb
http://www.7minutes.net/

